
Consultation

No.4

An Accessible City – 
transport projects: 
proposed changes

This St Asaph Street transport project is needed to 
support the recovery of the Central City including 
improved traffic flow and better cycling facilities. 
Key features of the proposal include:
•	 an enhanced cycle network – connecting with other cycle 

routes including the Major Cycle Routes 
•	 an enhanced one-way street network – St Asaph Street 

continues as a key east-to-west one-way corridor
•	 an enhanced environment – including new islands, more 

trees and improved lighting. 

Consultation dates:  
Thursday 17 September – Thursday 8 October 2015

St Asaph 
Street
from Ferry Road to 
Antigua Street 



For more information email: AACtransportprojects@ccc.govt.nz 
Contact: Jennie Hamilton 
on (03) 941 8999 or 0800 800 169
www.ccc.govt.nz/AACtransportprojects

Consultation dates: 
Thursday 17 September – Thursday 8 
October 2015
To find out more, go to:
•	 go online at:  

www.ccc.govt.nz/haveyoursay; or 

•	 call in to any Council library or service 
centre; or

• 	visit a Council drop-in session.

Presentations and 
drop-in sessions
Wednesday 23 September 2015 
12.00 – 2pm (Presentation at 12 noon)
BNZ Lounge, EPIC, 96 Manchester Street

Saturday 26 September 2015 
2pm – 4pm
The foyer, Christchurch Central Police 
Station, 68 St Asaph Street

Thursday 1 October 2015 
12.00 – 2pm (Presentation at 12 noon)
BNZ Lounge, EPIC, 96 Manchester Street


